
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2020 5:46 PM 
Subject: Compton College Student Laptop Loan Program Information 
 
 
 
Compton College Students, 
 
The Compton College Student Laptop Loan Program will begin next week!  
Laptops are available on a first-come first-served basis to students who submit 
a Student Laptop Loan Program RSVP and are currently enrolled in spring 2020 
courses at Compton College. Make sure you read the instructions carefully on the 
RSVP. 
 
The laptop loan distribution will begin on Monday, March 30, 2020. A Compton College 
representative will contact you via your @compton.edu email with pick-up instructions. 
To comply with social distancing protocol, please DO NOT come to campus if you do 
not receive a designated pick-up date and time. Campus police are monitoring the 
campus entrance. 
 
Please visit the Compton College COVID-19 webpage here for updates and additional 
resources. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Keith Curry, Ed.D. 
(preferred pronouns: he/him/his) 
President/CEO 
Compton College 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=hGohMmQr7UGOsSQunCaFwbCG1AIzYpdDn7DwLMniG99UMDNDQkxaVEpSOTNTOFZFMUhNWk1MUzlOMi4u
http://www.compton.edu/adminandoperations/campuspolice/covid-19.aspx

